
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 August 2021 
 
 
Good Afternoon Parents/Carers 
 
 
COVID Changes –  
South East Qld Lockdown Lifted 
 
The Queensland Government has announced that the lockdown in the impacted areas of South 
East Queensland (SEQ) will end at 4.00 pm today. There are still additional restrictions in place 
for these areas. They remain classified as Impacted Areas. 
 

• This development means that all students who were unable to attend school last week, 
due to them (or a member of their household) being in SEQ, can now attend school. 
 

• There are still some restrictions in place. The restriction that still impacts our schools, is 
that there will still be a requirement (for relevant staff/students) to wear face masks at 
school until 14 days passed, since they were last in the Impacted Area. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Dan McMahon 
PRINCIPAL 


